
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman  

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 

Services, Education, and Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations  
H-307, the Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Tom Cole 
Ranking Member 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human 

Services, Education, and Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations 
1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Cole: 

I am requesting funding for the Food is Medicine – A Pathway to Healthier Pregnancy Outcomes 

Project in Fiscal Year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is ChristianaCare 

Health System at P.O. Box 2653, Wilmington, DE 19805. The funding would be used to fund a 

one-year pilot program to implement a comprehensive “Food is Medicine” program for pregnant 

women who are obese, living in poor food environments and receiving prenatal care with 

ChristianaCare in an effort to improve health outcomes for moms and babies. I certify that 

neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LISA BLUNT ROCHESTER 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


